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July 8, 1986 

To: Members of the Executive Board 

From: The Secretary 

Subject: Bolivia - Technical Assistance 

ln EBD/86/179 (6/27/86), a request from Bolivia for technical 
assistance was brought to the attention of the Executive Directors. 
Through inadvertence, the notice included a paragraph calling for 
lapse of time consideration; the paragraph was not needed because the 
consultant handling the advisory mission to Bolivia is currently not 
with the Fund, but with the World Bank. Under the circumstances, 
approval of the Executive Board was not required. 
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